
Foundation Module 
Creat ing Safer  Space:  Safeguarding Training  

 

Our next Creating Safer Space Foundation Module is 

taking place on: 

Tuesday 5th March, 2024:    6:00pm - 9:00pm 

This online training will be delivered via Zoom.  

To take part, you will need a computer, laptop or tablet with 

a camera, access to the internet and to Zoom.   

To book your place, please use either the booking link or 

QR code: 

Foundation Module Safeguarding Training Session Tickets, 

Tue 5 Mar 2024 at 18:00 | Eventbrite  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Places are limited and will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis. 

If you have any questions, or need any 

further information, please contact:                                   

neregsafe.office@gmail.com  

07903 710759  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/foundation-module-safeguarding-training-session-tickets-763533678787?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/foundation-module-safeguarding-training-session-tickets-763533678787?aff=oddtdtcreator
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